
Grange Meeting Minutes 
November 10, 2022; 11:15am 

Public Library 
 
Meghan went to the BOS meeting on Monday, 11/7, to discuss warrant article for the Grange in 2023. 
The discussion concluded with the decision to include annual maintenance costs plus immediate 
maintenance costs in the 2023 warrant article, but to exclude any programmatic costs (i.e. sound system 
assessment/upgrade). We will have to raise additional funds or ask town to cover extra costs that were 
not anticipated due to a roof leak. Holly will investigate whether or not insurance will cover costs of 
some immediately necessary repairs before the end of 2022. Extra costs amount to about $3200.00.  
 
Grange Trustees, in cooperation with the Heritage Commission, would like to educate the community on 
future uses/plans for the building before a warrant article gets put out to ask townspeople if they 
support/ do not support operation of the building. 
 
We would like to put together a pre-meeting survey and/or document with possible ideas for future use 
of the building and be up front about costs to make it a viable space. Could possibly have a presentation 
at the deliberative session in 2023 to start spreading the word.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


